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2nd May 2014  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Ellison Cricket Club – Year 1 and Year 2. 
 

We are starting from Monday 16th June until Monday 7th July a Cricket club for Year 1 and Year 2 

children.  The time will be from 3.15 p.m. to 4.15 p.m. Children will need to be collected from the main 

entrance at 4.15 p.m.  A coach from Stoke City Trust will be coaching the children free of charge. We 

will be playing on the yard so the children will require full PE kit. 

 

If your child is interested in taking part in the cricket coaching please complete the form below by no 

later than Friday 7th June as there are limited places. 

 

If the cricket coaching has to be cancelled due to bad weather a decision will be made by 2.30 p.m. on 

the day.  It would help us greatly if you could ring the school after this time to check, so that you can 

make arrangements to collect your child at the end of the school day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Downie 

Year 4 Teacher 

 

 

ELLISON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WOLSTANTON 

Ellison Cricket Club – Year 1 and Year 2 
 

My child: ____________________ Class: __________ 

 

Would like to come to the Cricket Club on Mondays, 3.15 p.m. to  

4.15 p.m.  

 

 I will be able to collect my child from school at 4.15 p.m. 

 

Signed: _____________________________ 

Parent/Carer. 
‘Developing Independent Learning in a Caring Environment’ 


